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Planning New Horizons
Marco Island Comprehensive Plan Update

If you have any general questions regarding the project, please contact Dr. Margaret 
Banyan at mbanyan@fgcu.edu or (239) 590-7850.

Please join for our 2nd Town Hall Meeting on the Comprehensive 
Plan Update! 

Dr. Margaret Banyan with Florida Gulf Coast University and 
the Consultant Team will provide a brief overview of the 

Comprehensive Plan Update project with opportunity for public 
feedback and input. The focus of the workshop will be an active 
discussion on transportation, parks/recreation, and future land 

use to meet the needs of the community. 

We hope you can attend. All CDC recommendations relating to 
social distancing will be adhered to. Please wear a mask/face 

covering. Your cooperation is appreciated. 

TO ENSURE CROWD MANAGEMENT / SOCIAL DISTANCING, 
PLEASE RSVP FOR EITHER SESSION #1 OR SESSION #2 BY 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 10TH TO 

alexis.crespo@waldropengineering.com

TOWN HALL MEETING  
SATURDAY, DECEMBER 12TH

 
FRANK E. MACKLE PARK 

BASKETBALL COURTS
1361 ANDALUSIA TERRACE
MARCO ISLAND, FL 34135

EARLY SESSION #1: 
9:30 A.M. - 10:30 A.M.

LATE SESSION #2: 
10:30 A.M. - 11:30 A.M.
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